
Term Dates.... 

Office News... 

Reception Class 2025 - Reception 2025 applications are now open.  

Please visit www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions before the 15 

January 2025 to submit your online application.  

Hatton Adventure Trip – Payment can be made using Arbor for the  

full amount of £5 . This includes transport and the activities. 

Non-Porcine Flu Injection– If you need a Non-Porcine Vaccine for 

your child/children, please contact 0121 466 3410 or  visit the website: 

bchnt.birminghamimms@nhs.net 

 

Weekly Percentage of Attendance:  30thSep  ~ 04thOct               

                                                                                                                                                            

          Weekly Winner                                                                 

                      Year 3 

                               

 

                   

Tue 15th Oct Flu Immunisations - Reception to Year 6 

Thurs 17th Oct Hatton Adventure Trip -Year 3 

Wed 23rd Oct Harvest Festival 

Fri 25th Oct Last Day of Term  

Mon 4th Nov Back to School  

Autumn Term 2024 
Term starts: Wednesday 4 September  

Half Term: Monday 28 October to Friday 01 November 2024 

Term ends: Friday 20 December 2024 

Nursery  90.8  % 

Reception  94.4  % 

Year 1  93.33 % 

Year 2  98.33 % 

Year 3  99.17 % 

Year 4  97.5 % 

Year 5  95 % 

Year 6  94.83 % 


